
From: Soura, Christian
To: Trey Walker (TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu) <TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu>

waltone@malibox.sc.edu <waltone@malibox.sc.edu>
Date: 12/19/2012 5:30:49 PM

Subject: USC's Budget Pages
Attachments: USC.pdf

                Embargoed until tomorrow’s official roll-out (11:30), but wanted to give you a heads-up on where we 
landed, since we’d talked several times about the Palmetto College restructuring.  There’s also a favorable reference 
to it in the cover letter.
 
                The footers are a little screwed up just because of the process I used to extract these pages and PDF them.  
Also, bear in mind that the pages are supposed to face each other, so each campus’ chart is two pages wide…they’re 
supposed to be on opposing pages.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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